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Agenda Item 
Item 9. D. – Study Area #3 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
At the last meeting of the Board of Managers, an agreement for additional archeological investigation 
was approved.  106 Group has consulted the Office of the State Archaeologist for a permit to conduct 
field investigations of the area as requested by the US Army Corps of Engineers (USACOE).  The 
USACOE has been informed of the status of the investigation they requested. 

We are working with the City of Eden Prairie to replat the property that was purchased by the LMRWD.  
The Property must also be re-zoned.  The City has requested that we hold a neighborhood meeting.  
This meeting is scheduled for 4:00 pm October 1, 2024. 

Once all the permits, replating, and rezoning are completed final design will be developed and the 
project can be out for bids. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, September 18, 2024 


